

December 21, 2010

Ranor Mechanical Employees Attn: Pauline Boivin P. O. Box 5036 North Jay, ME 04262

Dear Friends,

Thank you all so much for your tremendous donation of \$430 in honor of the Lake Family! Please know, this contribution has touched all of our hearts here at the Ronald McDonald House and your support means a great deal to us!

This gift is the reason we can remain unwavering in our mission to provide up to 21 families each night a special place to call home while their seriously ill children need medical treatment or are hospitalized.

Here families find a warm smile from a friendly volunteer, a home-cooked meal after a long day at the hospital, a good night's sleep in a caring environment, and a place where families help each other through a most difficult and challenging time.

Thank you for helping us to guarantee the doors will remain open and the lights will be on twenty-four hours a day, seven days a week all year long when families from Maine, New Hampshire and beyond need us all the most.

With profound appreciation,

Robin Chibroski Executive Director

We certify that no goods or services were received in return for this donation.